
Helpful Resources: Fortified Marriages Resource page: www.fortifiedmarriages.com 
The Fortified Marriages Manual and Workbook is a great tool to help couples grow in their marriage relation-
ship. Additional information about focusing on your spouse can be found in the following:  

      5 Ways Faith Contributes to Strong Marriages, New Studies Suggest by David Briggs 
      The Power of Faith In Marriage by Brad & Heidi Mitchell 

       Faith is part of the Christian life from beginning to end. Christians say they have faith - that they trust in 
God, but do we see that faith in their lives? In their marriages? Hebrews 11:1 tells us that “faith is being sure 
of what we hope for and certain of what we do not see.” The writer goes on to say that ‘without faith it is im-
possible to please God.’ We are saved by grace through faith, but that faith should be seen in how we walk in 
life, and again, in our marriages. James brought this point out even stronger when he wrote that “faith apart 
from works is dead.”  
      Faith is an active trust in God, a belief in what He says is true that results in action. So, whether we are 
dealing with uncertainties in the world - which will always be the case, as the world groans for the return of 
our Lord and Savior, or are dealing with problems in our marriage and family, we are to remain focused on 
Christ - the author and perfecter of our faith. The Saints before us demonstrated their faith through their ac-
tions and we are to do the same - to throw off everything that hinders and the sin that so easily entangles and 
run the race marked out for us with perseverance (Hebrews 12).  
      The order of Scripture is to: know the truth, believe the truth, walk in the truth, and then the feelings will 
follow. We may feel tremendous uncertainty - we must walk in the truth that our sovereign God is in charge 
and knows what He is doing. Do we take precautions? Certainly! Do we just march into danger as if the Holy 
Spirit were some sort of magic cloak protecting us? No! We serve a God greater than any circumstances that 
we may face in this world; we must trust in Him and walk in that trust. We cannot allow fear to rule our lives. 
Through knowledge of God’s word, prayer, and walking in the Spirit, we can live lives empowered to walk 
boldly in our Lord. 
     Faith enables us to walk victoriously unified as husband and wife. It helps to keep us focused on the Lord 
when we experience difficulties in life or in our marriage and family. Faith lived out in action helps build 
strong marriages that will withstand the storms that will come in life. Where is your faith? Are you shaken by 
the troubles seen in the world? Does fear immobilize you? Stand firm in your faith in Jesus Christ and encour-
age and build up your spouse helping them to focus on the Lord, trusting in Him. Walk and stand together. 


